
PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 

Form 500-XXXX-001 Rev. - 

    A subsidiary of TT electronics plc 
OPTOELECTRONICS FIBER OPTICS MAGNETIC SENSORS 

OPTEK Technology 
1645 Wallace Drive 
Carrollton, TX 75006 USA 
 
Phone: 972-323-2200 
Facsimile: 972-323-2396 
Email: sensors @optekinc.com 
Website: www.optekinc.com 

Notification Date: August 26, 2013 
  
Product Change Notification Number: 1013 
 
Affected Part Number: OPR5011 
 
Description of Change: The internal cavity of the waffle pack is being enlarged. The waffle pack rows 
are decreasing to 7 and the columns are increasing to 9. The maximum quantity of product in each 
waffle pack is decreasing from 64 to 63. 
  
Change Identification: Product with a date code 1344 and newer will have the change. 
 
Reason for Change: The waffle pack internal cavity is being enlarged to accommodate product with 
larger package outlines. 
 
Expected Impact: The change will not impact to the form, fit, or function of the OPR5011. 
 
Implementation of Change: October 28, 2013 
 
Cessation of Present Package: October 28, 2013 
 
Assessment: The change to the packaging material does not affect the form fit not the function of the 
OPR5011. 

 
Product Change Notification Authorization:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mike King 
Global Director of Engineering 
Optoelectronics Business Unit 
 



PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
Notification Date: August 26,2013 
 
Product Change Notification Number: 1013 
 
Affected Part Numbers: OPR5011. 

    A subsidiary of TT electronics plc 
OPTOELECTRONICS FIBER OPTICS MAGNETIC SENSORS 

Customer Product Change Notification Acknowledgement: 

Recipient Signature: 

Printed Name: 

Company: 

Position:  

Date: 
 
Customer Product Change Acceptance: 

Acceptance Signature: 

Printed Name: 

Company:  

Position: 

Date: 
 
 
Please return this product change notification with signature to: 
 
Jeff Beatty 
1645 Wallace Drive 
Carrollton, TX 75006 
Phone: +1.972.323.2464 
Fax: 972.389.2355 
Email: jbeatty@optekinc.com 
 
For any requests or exceptions, please contact your local TTelectronics sales representative. 


